
Mangaweka School &  

Community Newsletter  
From the Principal  

 

�(�I�I�R�U�W���$�F�K�L�H�Y�H�V���� 
�(�[�F�H�O�O�H�Q�F�H�� 

�7�D�N�D�K�L�D���W�H���D�U�D��
�W�H�L�W�H�L 

TERM 2 WEEK  1  Monday 1st May 2017  

Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back everyone for Term 2. I hope you all managed to enjoy 
some of the warm weather and spent some time relaxing and  

unwinding. We have had a busy start to the term with our new school 
signs being delivered and put up over the break. What a star our Weka is! 
We have had many positive comments about how stunning our new 
signs are. I would like to acknowledge our board of trustees for the time 

that has been put into creating the design and work put in to having the 
signs completed. A special thanks also goes to Sarah, Phil, Owen and 
Adam for all the extra time they have put into the organisation and  

preparing the gardens. Always appreciated. 

 

School Sign Reveal:  
Thank you to everyone who attended our sign reveal today. I hope you 
enjoyed it as much as we did. It was wonderful to see so many people 
from our community take the time to celebrate this with us and the new 
signs will add another artistic creation to the Mangaweka community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mangaweka School 
Raumaewa Road  

P.O. Box 32 

Mangaweka, 4746 

Phone/Fax: 06-382 5703 
 

office@mangaweka.school.nz 

www.mangaweka.school.nz 
 

GPS Location 
S39° 48.485, E175° 47.438,  

Elevation: 1042ft  
(317m)                

For the Calendar  

                         Next Assembly 

Friday  19th May @ 2.00pm 

                 Next BOT Meeting  

Wednesday 31st May @  

6pm  

           Next BOT Fundraising 

         Sub-Committee Meeting  

TBC 

                   

                 

    

Term Dates 2017  
Term One 

30 January - 13 April  
 

Term two  

1 May - 7 July  
 

Term Three  

24 July - 29 September  
 

Term Four  

16 October - 12 December  


